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Australian Academic Qualifications for HKIA/ARB Professional 

Assessment 

The HKIA and AACA are currently developing an agreement regarding the 

mutual recognition of qualifications in architecture. Both organisations are 

desirous of completing these discussions by the end of 2008 pending in-depth 

review and examination of accreditation documents from HKIA and the AACA 

in due course. 
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